
 

 

 

                        18th January 2024 

 

Good afternoon parents and carers of EYFS and KS1,  

At Eastbrook, we are keen to promote a love of reading and we would love to get the children talking all about 

books! This Friday, every child in EYFS and KS1 will be taking home a ‘book review’ sheet where your child can review 

something that they have read.  

Firstly, we would like to invite you and your child to share a book at home together. This can be one of our sharing 

books that we send home from school; the Little Wandle reading book; a book you have at home; a non-fiction book; 

a magazine – the list is endless!  

Afterwards, we ask that your child reviews the book that they have read and completes the book review sheet. 

Please may they bring this in to share with their class teacher and friends. If your child finds writing a little bit tricky, 

your child is more than welcome to draw a picture of their favourite part/character, or you can write their ideas 

down for them. We would love the children to be talking all about books. 

Additionally, if you would like to send in a photograph of your child reading at home, please send it to their year 

group email. We would like to use this for our display in school.   

We hope you enjoy reading with your child this weekend and we cannot wait to celebrate all the special reading 

happening at home!  

Thank you for your continued support. 

Mrs E Norris 

Early Reading Leader 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


